Fixtures and Fittings Report
Church
During 2022 we had some of the windows repaired as identified during the Quinquennial inspection and one window replaced due to vandalism.  During 2023 we will continue to address issues identified during the Quinquennial including the redecoration of the lobby and vestry areas.

Wick Hall
During 2022 car park was resurfaced and the roof replaced.  In 2023 new signage and entrance doors will be installed to enhance the welcome to the building.
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